Copy of Bitton's request for a donation to the cost of the tenor headstock 05_11_2009

Hi Tony Sorry I emailed Chris on 9 October after our Committee Meeting, text below I should of copied you in, my apologies Sue

Hi Chris

Please can we be considered for a grant from the Bristol Rural Branch Matthew Higby's estimate, which we have accepted, is for £2,882.00 + VAT. The work has been given to Matthew and should start shortly.

Taylors quotation was for £7,934 + VAT

If you need copies of the quote I can arrange this.

Out of interest we discussed the other night how much the G&B award, it is 15% up to a max of £500. If you require any further information please let me know.

Thanks

Sue